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Seneschal- No report due.
Baronial – Going to Coronation on Sept. 29th. State of the Barony report will be due at or before their investiture.
Exchequer- Deputy present (Tolla). Balance at end of August is $2,083.89.
Chatelain-Would like to hold a meet & greet in Oct. around the 27th in the T.C. area. She is coordinating with the school in Paradise, MI (Upper Peninsula) to hold a demo. They are going to give us the whole day. They have 60 students. Meabh is planning a quest theme and a mock court. 
A&S-Will get the class schedule for VCH to the Webminister so it can be posted on the website.  She’s been putting together “swag bags” for the visiting royals and barony’s for VCH. 
Herald –  Working on the Order of Precedence, fixing typos and misspelled names. She will be available at VCH for heraldic consultation.
Chronicler – Nothing new to submit.
Webminister-The website for VCH was tweaked with the suggestions from last meeting.
Youth – Nothing to report.
Knights Marshal – Report is in.
Archery-Report in.
Old Business:
Spring event? 
We will be sharing the Cadillac Civic Center next April 6, 2019 with the organizer of the Pop-culture Con event going on that day. The organizer is offering us half of the space for no charge. We need to at least hold a demo, but some type of spring event would be nice as well. We need to start planning that demo/event.
Meabh would like to check out Mt. Mancelona to see if it would be acceptable for holding events.
New Business: No new business

VCH:
Feast Steward: Slight change to the menu. Changes given to the Webminister.
Needs 1 or 2 volunteers to be servers for the head table plus a server from each table to bring food to the table.  Post call for volunteers for serving and clean-up for main tables for breakfast and lunch tavern and Feast on website and Fb page. 
Meat pies are made and frozen. New tablecloths were ordered.
Breakfast tavern will run from 8-10am. Menu is posted on the website. 
Lunch tavern will run from 12-2, and the bag lunches will be available again for the fighters. The Shire of Auenwald will be running the lunch tavern. We are anticipating at least 200+ people for lunch. Menu is posted
Troll- We still need more volunteers.
Site tokens are being worked on. Thank you Ragimund and Fulke!
Site planning: Daeck has completed his site walkthrough and is putting together the site plan. He will email that to the event steward and others when ready.
Meabh & Cedach have offered the use of their tent for the Royalty room. We will need a table with snacks and drinks for them. We will use the Baronial red & white striped shade fly for the Royal space next to the list field, and the Varg shade fly for the Sodden Swan.
The A&S competition/craftsman faire will begin in the morning in the main hall. There will also be a demo of the Skjoldehamn outfit made by the Donnershafen Golden Seamstress team.
The Sodden Swan will serve beer from the attending brewery’s this year.
Archery – Archery marshal is working on an event that would raise baronial travel funds. Thank you Wulfrik! He’s also planning an Intro to Archery class at 10am.
Wulfrik has offered to oversee the snacks for the fighter’s table.
Parking needs to be figured out and a map created to have available at Troll.
We need to make more chickens!!
Fulke has some games planned for throughout the weekend. 
Signs and maps need to be created for classes, parking, schedule, and feast & tavern menus.
Meeting adjourned.
Thank you everyone!


